
Thank you! 
To Craig Rhein and family for hosting the 

Mid-Atlantic Fall Jersey Classic Sale. 

We appreciate your generosity in opening your farm to 
Jersey Marketing Service and the Jersey breed and for all 

you do to make this sale a success. 

 A HUGE thank you to Sally Stine for her 26 years of service to the American 
Jersey Cattle Association and particularly Jersey Marketing Service. She served as 
JMS clerk for 23.5 years and made sure EVERYTHING ran smoothly. Working 
tirelessly in the background; Sally worked through these sales from start to finish. 
Mailing letters to potential consignors, meeting deadlines for sale catalogs, sending 
health requirements to consignors, updating sale animal details, making certain 
health requirements were met, printing the catalogs and assembling them by hand, 
mailing them out, answering phone calls, keeping the JMS field reps (buying for 
others) with up-to-the minute reports, making individual signs and decorations 
for every tie-up sale, working directly with consignors and buyers alike making 
the sales process smooth and simple, and never leaving any task undone. For this 
and so many other things, we cannot say thank you enough. Enjoy your retirement 
Sally Stine, you are so deserving. Your hard work, dedication, attention to detail 
and perseverance are irreplaceable. 

Craig Rhein and Family


